Brazoria County Mosquito Control District
1380 East Kiber
Angleton, TX 77515
979-864-1532

Fran Henderson. Director

March 8, 2022

RE: AERIAL SPRAYING OVER BRAZORIA COUNTY

The Brazoria County Mosquito Control is updating files for the 2022 season of aerial spraying over cities
and towns of Brazoria County. We would like your permission “to spray” or “not to spray” over your
area. The spray is done during heavy outbreaks of mosquitos by our aerial contract sprayer.

Aerial spraying takes place only after a public notification to inform the citizen of Brazoria County that
we will be spraying. There will be notifications of aerial spraying through notices posted at the
courthouse. In addition, the notifications can be found on our website, and Brazoria Counties official
Facebook and Twitter pages. The flying schedule depends heavily upon landing rate counts, weather and
wind conditions.

Our daily spray schedule will be posted on our website.

https://www.brazoriacountytx.gov/departments/mosquito-control/spray-schedule

If your governing body would like to continue receiving this service for over your city or town, please
email approval or disapproval on your letterhead to tvarner@brazoria-county.com Please have one of
the following officials sign the letter: (A) Mayor, (B) City Manager, (C) Chief of Police, (D) City Council, or
(E) County Commissioner.

We would appreciate your prompt response to our request.

Respectfully,

Fran Henderson
Director, Mosquito Control



